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Friday 22nd May 2020 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers/ Children 

As always, I hope this finds you all safe and well. 

It has been another busy week and it has certainly been helped by the lovely weather.  

Myself and the staff have been very busy working on the details around how the school will undertake a 

phased return from the beginning of June. There are still many things to finalise but I would like to let you 

know that key information will be shared with Reception, Year 1 and Y6 parents on Wednesday. Please 

keep your eye out for an email. 

As next week, should be our half term we have decided to give children and adults a bit of a break. Next 

week there will be no Purple Mash or Education City tasks set and no individual Year group newsletters. 

We have however, prepared a generic newsletter which will be shared on Monday with some ideas of 

some fun activities you may like to do around photography. From 1st June, the year group newsletters and 

activities will resume. 

Thank you for all your contributions to the whole school display and again sharing all your fun. 

I hope you have a good week and as always if you need us, please feel free to email us at: 
admin@oakleyvaleprimary.org 
 

Or if you are worried and have a safeguarding concern contact Miss Goodwin via 

egoodwin@oakleyvaleprimary.org or Mrs Baulch via jbaulch@oakleyvaleprimary.org  or call Childline 0800 

1111. 

Wishing you all the best. Take care, stay safe. 

Best wishes 

Emma Goodwin 
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